
  
 

 
DAVIS COUNTY, UT REVISED FLOOD STUDY 
CCO MEETING AND PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE INVITATION  

NOVEMBER 21, 2019 
2:00 PM – 4:00 PM (COMMUNITY OFFICIAL MEETING)  
DAVIS COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING 
SUITE 303, COUNCIL CHAMBERS  
61 SOUTH MAIN STREET, FARMINGTON, UTAH  84025 
 
6:00 PM – 8:00 PM (PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE) 
DAVIS COUNTY ADMINISTRATION BUILDING,  
SUITE 131A, AUDITORIUM 
61 SOUTH MAIN STREET, FARMINGTON, UT 84025 

 
On September 30, 2019 the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) in cooperation with the State of Utah Division of 
Emergency Management sent your community revised preliminary Flood Insurance Rate Maps (FIRMs) for review and comment. 
You should have received two copies of the FIRMs and Flood Insurance Study (FIS) text sent to your community for review.  

The Utah Division of Emergency Management would like to hold a Community Consultation Officers (CCO) Meeting to discuss this 
project. We will conduct this meeting along with representatives from the Federal Emergency Management Agency (FEMA) Region 
VIII and AECOM, the study contractor for this effort. 

The purpose of this meeting is to: 
• Discuss the scope and history of the project 
• Discuss the progress, remaining schedule, and upcoming steps 
• Collect community comments and discuss the upcoming appeal and comment period 

It is very important that a representative of your community attend the CCO Meeting and Public Open House. It is also important 
that information regarding the time and place of this meeting be disseminated so that community officials interested in the map 
revision results can attend. Please pass this message along to those that you feel would benefit from this meeting, including: 
Mayors, Commissioners, Council Members, Engineering and GIS Specialists, City and County Planners, Emergency Managers, and 
Floodplain Administrators.  

FEMA is hosting the Flood Map Changes on a web viewer located here:  
https://fema.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=e7a7dc3ebd7f4ad39bb8e485bb64ce44. Once you have entered 
the viewer, you will need to zoom in close to view the changes but are able to search for any address in the search window on the 
upper right side of the screen. This web viewer is open to the public and we encourage you to post to your community websites. 
Please note that only select areas in the County were restudied as part of this update. 

Digital copies of the revised FIRM and FIS report materials can be found at the following website: 
https://msc.fema.gov/portal/home.   Please visit www.floodsmart.gov for further information regarding the NFIP Program.  

If you have questions or need additional information regarding the CCO Meeting and Public Open House for the Davis County 
project, please contact me at jhuff@utah.gov or 801-538-3752.  

https://fema.maps.arcgis.com/apps/webappviewer/index.html?id=e7a7dc3ebd7f4ad39bb8e485bb64ce44
https://msc.fema.gov/portal/home
http://www.floodsmart.gov/
mailto:jhuff@utah.gov

